
MEMORANDUM 

TO Doctor H. alders 

FROM Program Director - S.T.R.P . 

SUBJECT: Program Change 

DATE June 12, 1987 

I see today from my mail that they formalities with respect to your move 
to C.P.C. have been completed now save but the arrival of July 1, 1987. 
I wanted to write to take this opportunity to say thank you very much 
for your enthusiasm and devotion to S.T.R.P. during the time that you 
have been with us and especially for your efforts with the continuing 
care training program and as chief of service of Burgess I . I know that 
I speak of behalf of many when I say that we have appreciated all that 
you have done a great deal and we will miss you in S.T.R.P. Of course, 
you won't be far and we look forward to continuing working with you in 
your new position in C.P.C. 

Thank you again. 

T.S. CALLANAN, M.D. 
/s 1 


